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Through January and February 2010, a technical team of City and NCDOT staff evaluated and 
recommended changes to the current Transportation Improvement project along Independence 
Boulevard.  Staff recommendations are based on supporting the principles and integrated land use 
and transportation vision developed with the community during the planning process for the draft 
Independence Boulevard Area Plan. 
 
The recommended changes will be shared with the Citizen Advisory Group in April 2010. A public 
meeting for the draft area plan is tentatively scheduled for late April or early May 2010.  We will 
notify the public with specific dates and meeting locations once they have been finalized.  Further 
information about the plan and updates about the process is available on Planning Department 
website at www.charlotteplanning.org.  

    

Independence Boulevard Area Plan 
Next Steps in Plan Development Process  

 
Review and Refinement of Draft Document   April 2009 – March 2010 

Citizen Advisory Group Meeting (tentative)   April 2010 

FINAL PUBLIC MEETING (tentative)    April /May 2010  

City Council Review and Adoption (tentative)  Spring/Summer 2010 

http://www.charlotteplanning.org/

